
From: no-reply@caspio.com
To: DENR-INTERNET INFORMATION; Regynski, Barb
Subject: [EXT] Comments concerning revisions to South Dakota’s Volkswagen Beneficiary Mitigation Plan
Date: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 9:00:55 AM

VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/06/2021 09:00:34

Commenter Info:
Reid Colwell
3513 E Stoney Brook Trail
Sioux Falls SD, 57108
Email: rtc.1953@yahoo.com  Phone:

Comments :
Allocated funds for charging stations along the I-29 and I90 corridors would be well spent if
they were located at the rest stops already existing along the two interstates. This is a good
starting point with additional stations branching off the interstate system in the future as AEV
vehicles increase in numbers and usage.
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